

## Strengthening Community Network Panels – Liskeard and Looe CNP proposals

<b>Proposal Reference (Cabinet Report Appendix 1)</b>	<b>Proposal</b>	<b>Recommendation</b>
Community Chest reception event (A5i)	Holding an annual reception for organisations that have been awarded a Community Chest Grant.	Yes. Panel did this for the first time at the June 17 meeting and it was successful i.e. invite a number of organisations awarded CCF to give a 10 minute talk on the difference it made to their organisation. Powerful and informative.
Community Chest cheques (A5ii)	Does the Panel want to make presentations at the annual reception?	No. Any presentation is likely to be many months after the award of the grant and seems to be of little benefit. The presentations are the key aspect.
Frequency of meetings (A4)	Frequency of the Panel meetings. The minimum will now be quarterly.	We currently meet quarterly and this arrangement works well. The AGM to be part of the spring meeting.
Local Reporting Lines (A1ii)	How can the Panel promote the current routes available and how to improve reporting links with local partnership bodies?	<p>The Panel recognises that Members have a range of mechanisms to report issues but this usually directed to the Chair, relevant Cornwall Councillors or the CLO.</p> <p>It is recognised that the Panel can be better at publishing the Meeting</p>

## Strengthening Community Network Panels – Liskeard and Looe CNP proposals

		Notes across our various communication channels and it is proposed that the Panel asks each Member organisation to publish/link to these on the websites, social media accounts etc. in the first instance and review further work later in the year.
Standing Items: Member Feedback (A3i)	Agendas include a standing item for Cornwall Councillors to feedback to the Panel.	We do this via the One Minute Update item.
Standing Items: T&PC updates (A3ii)	Agendas include a standing item for T&PC representatives to ask questions, feedback to the Panel, raise particular issues etc.	Although we have had an open question item this is now more specific and more time is allocated.
Standing/Regular Item: T&PC presentations (A3iii)	Opportunity for T&PC's to present on a particular issue/success.	It is proposed that if a T&PC wishes to make a presentation then they should contact the CLO at least two weeks before a CNP meeting so that this can be programmed into the Agenda as part of the T&PC update.
Standing/Regular Item: Partner updates (A3iv)	Does the Panel want to take up this specific option and if so how?	The speed dating model seems cover this. Panel and presenters have given good feedback so far.

## Strengthening Community Network Panels – Liskeard and Looe CNP proposals

Geography (D1)	Enable the Panel to set up any new sub-groups.	<p>It is recognised that this can be a useful way for the Panel to identify and look at a particular Community Network Area issue, especially around the Panels Priorities.</p> <p>This has to be resourced and will likely take the form of a single issue sub group of the Panel.</p> <p>Broadband was raised as a particular issue in October 2017 and the Chair has agreed for a sub group to be formed. Details and progress with be reported to the Panel.</p>
----------------	--	--